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March 2, 2010 
 
 
 
Mr. Dave Szymanski 
NYSDEC 
270 Michigan Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14203 
 
 
Re:   Monitoring Well BCP-MW-02 Decommissioning Report  
 4 New Seventh St. Buffalo, New York 
 Site# C915203 
  
 
Dear Mr. Szymanski:  
 
Benchmark Environmental Engineering & Science, PLLC has prepared this correspondence 
on behalf of our client, 257 West Genesee Street, LLC, to transmit a well decommissioning 
report for monitoring well BCP-MW-02, formerly located on the 4 New Seventh Street Site. 
 
Monitoring well BCP-MW-02 was decommissioned on January 18th, 2010 by Earth 
Dimensions Inc. via pulling/tremie grouting and concrete surface restoration.  The attached 
report documents the driller’s decommissioning procedure. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Benchmark Environmental Engineering & Science, PLLC 
 
 
 
 
Thomas H. Forbes, P.E. 
Sr. Project Manager 
 
Att. 
 
File:   0184-001-100 
 
C: G. Adkison, Duke Realty 




